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Reminders
Welcome Assembly: 
Friday 18th October - 2pm

World Mental Health Day - Mufti Day 
Thursday 10th October - On Mufti days, the children can attend school
in their own choice of clothes. Eg. Jumpers, jeans, joggers, dresses etc. 

Half Term
Monday 28th October - Friday 1st November 
Term starts - Monday 4th November

Dates for your diary are on our school
website:

Calendar

Newsletters

Sunshine and Rainbow Class
Mr Rose will  teach Sunshine Class
on a Wednesday afternoon.
Miss Dorgan will teach Rainbow class
every other week for one afternoon. 

This is to allow Miss Gullick and Miss
Manners leadership time. Both teachers,
have worked at St Anne’s for multiple
years and we are very lucky to have
them working with us.

EYFS Outdoor Area
In Reception, we continuously seek new ways to enhance our outdoor area,
aiming to provide fresh resources for the children to investigate, discover and
explore. Over the weekend, if you happen to be going on an Autumn walk, we
would love the children to collect conkers, acorns, autumn leaves, pine cones,
sticks, pebbles etc and bring these into school for each other to explore.

Additionally, if you happen to be replacing your kitchen equipment and
have any unwanted items, such as kitchen weighing scales, oven/cake trays,
plastic bowls or utensils (spatulas, large spoons, sieves, colanders,
measuring spoons etc.) we would be so grateful to accept these in school.
Thank you!

https://www.stannes-chertsey.surrey.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=9&viewid=1
https://www.stannes-chertsey.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=EYFS&pid=89


To develop the children’s communication, language and vocabulary, each week we will introduce
two words of the week. Next week, these words are:
Please do discuss these at home too. 

Next week, we will be
learning...

Maths
Next week, the children will explore: 

The different ways to show our
numbers 0 - 10. (Counting fingers,
counters, cubes) 
Consolidation of our knowledge of
more and less. 
Exploring what it means for an amount
of objects to be equal. 

Literacy

Have a lovely weekend!

RE
Creation and Covenant: I know that we are all invited to be part of God's
family. The children will explore what happens during a Catholic Baptism. 
If your child has been baptised, they are welcome to bring in a photo of their
special day, to share with their class if they would like to. 

In Phonics, we will be learning the
sounds:

‘g’ as in goat
‘o’ as in octopus.

Please do spend some time looking at
these in your Phonics practise book.
The pronunciation of these sounds can
be found by clicking here: 

Understanding the World
Next week, our story of the week will be ‘The Little Red Hen’ 
Read the story here: 
Next week, we will be learning all about Harvest Festival and the
children will have the opportunity too: 

Learn the song ‘Dingle Dangle Scarecrow’ and sing it in the
Harvest Assembly.
Create a scarecrows hat.
Learning that Harvest Festival is a time to give thanks to God
for the food that He created. It is a time to share with others
who are less fortunate.

Harvest share

https://www.bing.com/videos/riverview/relatedvideo?q=rocket+phonics+sound+pronounication&mid=EE37CA77DB4859FA114FEE37CA77DB4859FA114F&cvid=33648749805E488E8A75E976EE9EC741&FORM=VIRE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WYwjuufc19Q

